Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Cydraddoldeb, Llywodraeth Leol a Chymunedau

National Assembly for Wales

Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee

Dr Sumina AzamPublic Health Wales

13 June 2018

Dear Dr Azam

Inquiry into public services boards

Thank you for attending our meeting on 7 June to give evidence in connection with our inquiry into public services boards.

At the meeting you agreed to provide the following information:

- A note on how the Adverse Childhood Experiences (ACE) Support Hub is working with Swansea PSB;
- Confirmation of how often the Public Health Wales' PSB support network meets.

Following the evidence session, the Committee also requested further information on the work of Cymru Well Wales.

I should be grateful if you would respond by **5 July** in time to inform the next stage of our inquiry

Yours sincerely



John

John Griffiths AM Chair

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.

